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Meeting: September 3, 2021 – Regular Board of Education Meeting

Category: Business Item

Subject: Southeast Island School District (SISD) American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA)
Mitigation and Prevention Strategies

RECOMMENDATION
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the current SISD
American Rescue Plan Act Mitigation and Prevention Plan for the 2022-2023 School Year.

PERTINENT FACTS:
The SISD American Rescue Plan Act Mitigation and Prevention Plan for the 2022-2023 School
Year identifies the COVID-19 mitigation and prevention strategies that will be in place for the
2022-2023 school year. It is the administration’s responsibility to review this plan every 6 months
at a minimum. The team recommends that no changes be made at this time. Additional review
and revisions will be made based on CDC recommendations as those are updated. Any
changes to this plan will be once again submitted to the SISD School Board for approval.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
Approve the presented SISD American Rescue Plan Act Mitigation and Prevention Plan
for the 2022-2023 School Year.
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